
From: ygandhi@asu.edu
Subject: Seeking participation in study: STEM Faculty Experiences with Work and Relationships
Date: February 10, 2022 at 12:21 PM
To: fisherp@mit.edu

Dear Dr. Peter Fisher,

We are seeking STEM faculty to participate in a national survey study about 
how faculty navigate both professional and personal demands. 
To be eligible, participants must: 

1. be over the age of 21 years,
2. identify as a STEM faculty in a research-focused role, 
3. be in a committed romantic relationship for 6 months or more.

Participants can earn a $25 e-gift card for their participation in the survey, 
which should take no more than 35 minutes. Participation in this survey is 
voluntary. 

Attached you will find a copy of the study flyer, which we kindly ask that you 
distribute to your networks.

For ease, we have included the survey link directly in this email: 
https://bentley.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8IniYJy9zzKCOfs

We would be very appreciative if you could email us back to let us know about 
the forms of the distribution so that we may estimate the reach of the 
recruitment effort.

On behalf of the project PIs, Dr. Mateo Cruz, Assistant Professor of 
Management, Bentley University; Dr. Stephanie Pfirman, Professor, School of 
Sustainability, College of Global Futures; and Dr. Ashley K. Randall, Associate 
Professor in Counseling and Counseling Psychology at Arizona State 
University.

Sincerely,

Yuvamathi Gandhi, Project Coordinator
Masters of Counseling Student
Arizona State University

https://bentley.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8IniYJy9zzKCOfs



